
ORDER NO. 08-153

ENTERED 03/04/08

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UM 1301(1)

In the Matter of

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC
COMPANY

Application for Reauthorization of Deferral of
Quarterly Direct Access Open Enrollment
Costs/Benefits.

)
)
) ORDER
)
)
)
)
)

DISPOSITION: APPLICATION APPROVED

On January 17, 2008, Portland General Electric Company (PGE) filed a request for
reauthorization with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission), pursuant to
ORS 757.259(2)(e), to defer costs associated with its 2008 Quarterly Direct Access Open
Enrollment effective February 1, 2008 through January 31, 2009. A description of the filing and
its procedural history is contained in the Staff Report, attached as Appendix A, and incorporated
by reference.

At its Public Meeting on February 26, 2008, the Commission adopted Staff’s
Recommendation.

ORDER

IT IS ORDERED that:

1) Portland General Electric Company’s application to defer its 2008
Quarterly Direct Access Open Enrollment Costs/Benefits effective
February 1, 2008 through January 31, 2009, is approved.










